
Dear Mr Chaube/Gupta,  

Thanks for the mail response and the correctives incorporated in the functioning of the TRAI. I am indeed 
grateful that you found time to make engagements with my concerns. Such feedback and partnership with 
users I guess will go a long way in evolving a correct regulatory framework. I am thankful to you/TRAI for 
this effort and please do convey my sentiments to the Chairman. 
 
However, I would like to point out that after my last encounter with TRAI PBX I have not decided to make 
any further tele contacts as I am mortally scared of the rudeness and unsavory outcome on my own self. 
You will recall the old adage: "once bitten twice shy". I find this email route more suitable.  
 
In the meantime allow me to point out that yesterday I received following UCCs on my mobile: 91 
9716097707 at 8.14 pm; 91 9716399005 at 12.55pm; 91 9716097720 at 10.56. All these numbers have a 
recorded commercial message that automatically comes up when I answer the call.At least two of these 
numbers were reported to you sometimes ago. 
 
I have gone through the consultation paper pointed out by you and did not find any worthwhile efforts 
focussed on some concrete suggestions on detrimental actions. Perhaps the spirit is willing but the flesh is 
not. The economic circumstances will persuade TRAI, hopefully, to take these viewpoint. 
with my best regards, 
Prof. J. George 

 


